Dear Dr. Hobaugh and the Board of Education,

Please accept this letter of resignation as ERI teacher at High Bridge Middle School. My last day of employment will be August 20, 2024. I have accepted a position with another school district that is closer to my home and meets my family's needs at this time.

I am appreciative of the past 2 and a half years of experience that I have acquired with High Bridge School District. I have learned many valuable skills from both staff and administrators that I will continue to practice as I continue my educational career.

Thank you again for all the opportunities and experiences at High Bridge School District.

Best Regards,

Samantha Henrick